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Dhaka, July 9: The Bangladesh U16 Women's  National Team is set to leave Dhaka for South
Korea on Sunday night for a 10-day tour  of the country.

    

The full contingent will leave Hazrat  Shahjalal International Airport at 11:55 pm on Sunday
night.

    

In South Korea, the U16 girls will  participate in training camps and play a few friendly matches
from July 10-20.

    

Ahead of the tour, a press conference was  held in the BFF conference room on Sunday
(09.07.2017) at 2pm.

    

Chairperson of the BFF Women’s Wing Mahfuza  Akhter Kiron, BFF General Secretary Abu
Nayeem Sohag, Technical Director Paul  Thomas Smalley, head coach Golam Rabbani
Choton, assistant coach Mahbubur  Rahman Litu and skipper Krishna Rani Sarker were present
at the press  conference.
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